
Councillor Iona Parker’s Report for 15 April 2025 Parish Council Meeting  

 

 

The only matter to report relates to the mobile rural community supermarket.  This is part 

funded from Braintree DC’s cost of living fund and will operate in 4 wards in Braintree 

District, one of which is Stour Valley North.  I will attend the launch on 28 April so I should be 

able to give a more detailed report at the next meeting. 


